PAWTUCKET WATER SUPPLY BOARD

The 427" meeting of the Pawtucket Water Supply Board met on December 10%, 2024 at 5:00 PM
William Masuck called the meeting to order at 5:10 PM.

PWSB Members Present

William Masuck, Chairperson — present
James Bradford, Vice Chairperson — present
Thomas Hodge — not present

Mike Araujo — present

Mark Theroux — not present

Mark Stankiewicz - present

PWSB Staff Present

James DeCelles - Chief Engineer

Russell Houde — Assistant Chief Engineer
Chris Collins — Source Water Manager
Michael Lecours — Chief Financial Officer
Katie Peters — Executive Project Manager

Joe Keough — Attorney

Public Attendees

None

4. Consent Agenda

Discussion occurred regarding the updated Lead and Copper Rule, and the response the PWSB
has seen. Jim DeCelles reported that there were many calls for a few weeks in early November
when the required notices were sent out, but it has lessened since then. Chris Collins reported
that the lab had analyzed 15 lead tests, and only one had a small detect, far below the MCL still.
Chris Collins also reported that the levels of the reservoirs were still OK, and the loss at
Diamond Hill had slowed significantly.




A motion to approve Consent Agenda was made by Mark Stankiewicz and seconded by Mike

Araujo.

Roll Call Taken:
William Masuck - Yes
James Bradford — Yes
Mike Araujo — Yes
Mark Stankiewicz - Yes
APPROVED

Next scheduled meeting will be on January 14™, 2025.

A motion to adjourn was made by Mike Araujo and seconded by Mark Stankiewicz.

Meeting adjourned at 5:14 pm.
Certified by PAWTUCKET WATER SUPPLY BOARD, recorded by kp
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Wllham Masuck Chairperson




